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From: Lizebeth Burch                             

Sent: 21 March 2025 14:43

To: Planning

Subject: Odeon Theatre

                                                                                          

                                              ]

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                  

As local residents, we fail to understand Camden Council's resistance to our voices as to the proper redevelopment

of the Shaftesbury Odeon Theatre.

We do NOT wish to see the disfigurement of out-of-scale development take hold on yet another local building, this

one of historic value.  Why was the Company who wished to renovate and reopen this place as a proper West End

venue not given the opportunity to do so?  The short-sightedness of Councils in historic areas of London is amazing

to us, and we resent the fact that our views are not taken into consideration on such development projects.

The increasing size of these new developments, which are created purely to make fast and easy money, are a threat

to our area and to the historic quality of the place where we choose to live.

We urge you to turn down this latest application, and give some thought to the proper alternative, which is to

revitalise the building as it now stands.

Thank you for your attention.

Ms. L Burch

25, Maiden Lane

WC2E 7NR

Sent from my iPad


